
 
 
 
Mr. Jeff McKenna 
OSGeo VP Conferences 
Suite 200 
30 Rosemount Avenue 
Ottawa, OK K1Y 1P4 
CANADA 
 
Dear Mr McKenna, 
 
On behalf of Cascadia Users of Geospatial Open Source (CUGOS), I am pleased to 
support the Denver Local Organizing Committee’s (Denver LOC) bid to host the Free 
and Open Source Software for Geospatial (FOSS4G) Conference in 2010. 
 
CUGOS is a regional user group supporting open source GIS and an OSGeo chapter in 
formation. With over 100 members, active meetings and growing community 
participation we are excited to support the Denver bid for FOSS4G 2010. 
 
CUGOS looks forward to actively participating in the FOSS4G Conference and 
encouraging the open source geospatial community to join us in Denver for FOSS4G 
2010. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Aaron Racicot (CUGOS Co-Founder) 
PO Box 1614 
Langley WA 98260 


